
Weekly Lesson Plans 
Subject:  Web Design 

Teacher Name:  Baumgard 
Week of: March 24 

Day Lesson Objective Activity Assignment 

Monday Dreamweaver –  
part 3  
  
  
 

Learn how to style the 
main heading.  
Demonstrate how to 
eliminate the gap  
at the top of web pages. 

Review how to style  
the main heading 

Part 3 - styling the  
header and navigation  
menu  
 

Tuesday Dreamweaver –  
part 3  
  
  
 

Learn how to style the 
main heading.  
Demonstrate how to 
eliminate the gap  
at the top of web pages. 

Review how to style  
the main heading 

Part 3 - styling the  
header and navigation  
menu  
 

Wednesday Dreamweaver –  
part 3  
  
  
 

Learn how to style the 
main heading.  
Demonstrate how to 
eliminate the gap  
at the top of web pages. 

Review how to style  
the main heading 

Part 3 - styling the  
header and navigation  
menu  
 

Thursday Dreamweaver –  
part 3  
  
  
 

Learn how to style the 
main heading.  
Demonstrate how to 
eliminate the gap  
at the top of web pages. 

Review how to style  
the main heading 

Part 3 - styling the  
header and navigation  
menu  
 

Friday Dreamweaver –  
part 3  
  
  
 

Learn how to style the 
main heading.  
Demonstrate how to 
eliminate the gap  
at the top of web pages. 

Review how to style  
the main heading 

Part 3 - styling the  
header and navigation  
menu  
 

 


